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October 7, 2013 

 

 

 

NCLB requires schools that are considered in “school improvement” to publish the 

following information. 

 

 

Students qualifying for School Choice – 386 

Students who chose an alternate school – 0 

Students qualifying for SES – 213 

Students requesting SES – 0  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amy Shane 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

Junior-Senior 

High School 
402-336-1544 

402-336-2812 

 
Elementary 

School 

402-336-1400 
 

High School 

Guidance 
Counselor 

402-336-2667 

 

Activities 

Director 

Phone 
402-336-1415 

402-336-1105 fax 


